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It’s your body, no one else’s. No one 
should make you do things that make 

you feel embarrassed or uncomfortable. 
If anyone tries, tell an adult you trust.

You have the right to say ‘no’ –  
even to a family member or 

someone you love. Remember, 
you’re in control of your body  

and your feelings are important. 

Secrets shouldn’t make you feel  
upset or worried. If they do, tell an 
adult you trust. You will never get 

into trouble for sharing a secret  
that upsets you.

Talk about stuff that makes you 
worried or upset. An adult you trust 

will listen, and be able to help. It 
doesn’t have to be a family member.  

It can be a teacher or a friend’s  
parent – or even ChildLine.

Parts of your body covered by underwear 
are private. No one should ask to see, or 

touch them. Sometimes doctors, nurses or 
family members might have to. But they 
should always explain why, and ask if it’s 
OK first. No one should ask you to touch 

or look at parts of their body that 
are covered by underwear. 


